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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things…  
January 2024 Edition 

a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 
 

For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 
 

1. PTG hosted a holiday lunch in December to celebrate and recognize all Nazareth staff.  
Not only did this event honor our incredible staff, but the meal also offered a special 
bonus - 5 family meals were donated to Feeding San Diego! We look forward to our next 
Staff Appreciation lunch in late February.  
 

2. We are excited to continue the tradition of the Mother/Son and Father/Daughter 
Dances this Spring.  Please reach out to the School Office – office@nazarethschool.org - 
if you are interested in volunteering to chair or assist with these events. 
 

3. We are looking forward to celebrating our grandparents and special guests at the annual 
Nazareth School Grandparents’ Day event, which will occur next Friday, February 2.  If 
you haven’t already, please submit RSVP via the QR code below to ensure an accurate 
count for refreshments.  If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 
NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com.    
 
 
  
 
 

4. Mark your calendars and bring your luck for the next General PTG meeting, which is 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 28th at 6:30 pm.  We will be hosting a Bingo Night – 
service hours can be earned, and prizes will be available! 
 

5. The countdown is on for Nazareth Night, which will occur Saturday, May 11, 2024!  If 
you have a suggestion for an improvement project to benefit the school through funds 
raised, please submit the idea to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com.   


